
 
 

 

  

 

9 October 2018 
Dear Parents and carers, 

Reception Class trip to the Valley of Dinosaurs 

We are so pleased with how all the children in Reception have settled into school life that we feel 

they are ready to go on their first school trip! So as part of our dinosaur project we have arranged 

to go to Wookey Hole to visit the Valley of Dinosaurs, to get inspiration and ideas that we can 

develop back in the classroom. The trip will take place on Wednesday 14th November. The cost of 

this trip will be £14.80 (£7.40 for Pupil Premium children). This covers the cost of the coach as well 

as the entrance fee to get into the Valley of Dinosaurs and an inside place to eat our picnic lunch. 

We will NOT be going into the caves. 

Although the cost of the trip is voluntary, in reality the trip will not be able to take place unless 

costs are met.  We therefore ask that you make payment and give permission via ParentPay by 

Monday 22nd October. Please ask the Office staff if you need help accessing your ParentPay 

account. 

For the trip, please ensure your child wears their school uniform, brings a rain coat and comes with 

plenty to drink, but no fizzy drinks.  They should also bring a backpack to carry their belongings. All 

children are entitled to a free school packed lunch provided by our school kitchen, but if you prefer 

you can provide your own. They do not need to bring money to spend.   

Children will need to be at school for the usual school start time. We have a Bakers Dolphin coach 

booked to pick us up at 9.30am and we will aim to leave Wookey after we have eaten our lunch, 

around 12.45pm, arriving back at Banwell around 1.30pm. Children will need to be collected at the 

end of the normal school day at 3.10pm. 

In order to go, we do need a ratio of 1 adult to every 3 children. Please do come and see one of us 

or the office team if you could accompany us on this trip. It should be a lovely, inspirational day. 

Yours sincerely, 

The Reception Class Team. 
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